CONSULATE GENERAL OF JAPAN

55, M. N. SEN LANE, TOLLYGUNGE,
KOLKATA-700 040

December 06, 2021

MESSAGE

It gives me great pleasure to learn that the South Asian Institute for Advanced Research &
Development (SAIARD) is organizing its first International River Congress (IRC) from 27th
December to 29th December 2021 in Kolkata.

On this occasion I convey my best wishes to SAIARD and hope that the IRC will play a
meaningful and constructive role in all matters of global concern related to rivers.

I wish SATARD — TRC 2021 all success.

Sincerely
¥ 7T A%

NAKAMURA Yutaka

Consul General



